The VOICE of the VILLAGE

Hilbert, Wisconsin

December 2017

FROM THE VILLAGE BOARD—
Highlights of the December Board Meeting:

The village board approved the following:

Operator's license for Saraswati Sharma.

2018 Lease Agreements for the Welcome to Hilbert Signs.

Appointment of Andy King as the village's attorney for 2018.

Resolution 2017_9 regarding the special assessments for the Highway 114 urbanization project.

Resolution 2017_10 declaring public depositories for 2018.

Resolution 2017_11 to place funds budgeted for 2017 that will not be expensed before year end to respective reserve funds.
The village insurance renewal for 2018.

Payment request in the amount of $6,528.20 to MCC, Inc for the 2017 paving projects.

To hire Cedar Corporation as the consultant for the Village Wide Development Plan.

The recommendation to rent the village's 50 acres of land on the southside of the village to Schneider Farms for 2018.
The revision of the employee handbook pertaining to schooling/training and sick days.

Approved an incentive pay scale for full-time public works employees.

The village received notice of the following:

Notice of the receipt of the 21 installment of shared revenue in the amount of $333,685.13.
Notice of current year lottery credit in the amount of $149.17.

Notice of current year first dollar credit in the amount of $85.24.
Notice of current year state school tax credit in the amount of $119,793.86 and estimated aid of $1,239,714.00.

Notice of receipt of the quarterly cable tv franchise fees in the amount of $2,301.16.

HYDRANTS AND SNOW

With the snowy season now here, we are asking residents to keep hydrants clear of snow so that the connections can be accessed. We
are asking that you please keep about 6" to 8" of snow packed around the base of the hydrant. This will help to keep the hydrant from

freezing and allow us quick access to water in the event of a fire. Thanks for your help!

BECOME ACTIVE IN YOUR LOCAL GOVERNMENT

If you have ever thought about running for local office, here is your opportunity! Nomination papers for the 2018 spring election can begin
circulation on December 1%t and the deadline for returning them is 5 p.m. Tuesday, January 2. There are three village trustee positions

up for election in the spring. If you have any questions or wish to run for one of the offices, please contact the clerk’s office.

(Over)



CLERK’S OFFICE HOLIDAY HOURS

The clerk's office will be closed on December 25th and December 26t for the holiday. If you need immediate help please call the
employee on call at 920-418-3272. Thank you!

The Village Board and employees would litee to wich all of our
nedidents a safe and happy Holiday Season!
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Next Regular Board Meeting: Tuesday, January 9th, 2018 @ 7p.m.
Deadline for returning nomination papers: Tuesday, January 2, 2018 by 5 p.m.
Village of Hilbert Website: www.villageofhilbert.com




